
ACCELERATED DISTRIBUTION DEMONSTPWTION SYSTEM

REGULATORY INFORMATION DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM (RIDS)

CESSION NBR:9202060092 DOC.DATE: 92/01/28 NOTARIZED: NO DOCKET
ACIL:STN-50-528 Palo Verde Nuclear Station, Unit 1, Arizona Publi 05000528
AUTH.NAME AUTHOR AFFILIATION

CONWAY,W.F. Arizona Public Service Co. (formerly Arizona Nuclear Power
RECIP.NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION

Document Control Branch (Document Control Desk)

SUBJECT: Responds to NRC 911231 ltr re violations noted in insp rept50-528/90-42-06.Corrective actions:fifty-two of one hundred
& five sys have been completed.

DISTRI'ECTION CODE: IEOID COPIES RECEIVED:LTR ENCL + SIZE:
TITLE: General (50 Dkt)-Insp Rept/Notice of Vio ation Response

D

NOTES:STANDARDIZED PLANT 05000528 /
RECIPIENT

ID CODE/NAME
PD5 PD
THOMPSON,M

INTERNAL: ACRS
AEOD/DEIIB
DEDRO
NRR MORISSEAU,Dt NRR/DLPQ/LPEB10
NRR/DREP/PEPB9H
NRR/PMAS/ILRB12
OE DT:R„,.-~~
RE 'FILE >2/

EXTERNAL EGGG/BRYCE i J ~ H ~

NSIC

NOTES'OPIES

RECIPIENT
LTTR ENCL ID CODE/NAME

TRAMMELL,C

AEOD
AEOD/DS P/TPAB
NRR HARBUCKi C
NRR/DLPQ/LHFBPT
NRR/DOEA/OEAB
NRR/DST/DIR 8E2
NUDOCS-ABSTRACT
OGC/HDS1
RGN5 FILE- 01

NRC PDR

COPIES
LTTR ENCL D

D

D

NOTE TO ALL "RIDS" RECIPIENTS:

D

D

PLEASE HELP US TO REDUCF. O'ASTE! CONTACT THE DOCUMENT CONTROL DESK,
ROOK! P 1-37 (EXT. 20079) TO ELIMINATEYOUR NAME FROM DISTRIBUTION
LISTS FOR DOCUMENTS YOU DON'T NEED!

«OTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR 26 ENCL



/

l

0

, t

-



WILLIAMF. CONWAY
EXECUTIVEVICEPRESIDENT

NUCLEAR

Arizona Public Service Company
P.O, BOX 53999 ~ PHOENIX, ARIZONA85072-3999

102-02109-MF C/TRB/RJR
January 28, 1992

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Mail Station: P1-37
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Letter No. 102-01974, dated February 4, 1991, from W. F. Conway,
Executive Vice President, Nuclear, Arizona Public Service Company.to the
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

0

Dear Sirs:

Subject: PALO VERDE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION (PVNGS)
UNITS 1, 2, AND 3
DOCKET NOS. 50-528/529/530
PM TASK FORCE COMPLETION DATE REVISION
RE: REPLY TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION528/90-42-06
File: 92-070-026

The referenced letter provided Arizona Public Service Company's (APS) response to NRC
Notice of Violation 50-528/90-42-06. The response stated that a PM Task Force had been
created to review and evaluate each PM task on a system by system basis. This review
was expected to be completed by'ecember 31, 1991.

„On November 6, 1991, APS met with NRC and presented the status of the project.
During that meeting APS stated that fifty-two of the one hundred and five systems had
been completed. This included the multi-discipline safety-related systems and seven
systems identified as important to the Probablistic Risk Assessment. However, the review
process has taken longer than originally planned, and review of the remaining systems
is now expected to be completed by August 1, 1992.

lf you should have any questions or require additional information, please contact
Mr. T. R. Bradish at (602) 393-2521.

Sincerely,

WFC/TRB/RJR/dmn
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NRC Document Control Desk
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102-02109-WFC/TRB/RJR

cc: J. B. Martin
D. H. Coe
C. M. Trammell
A. H. Gutterman
A. C. Gehr
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